
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

THANK YOU!!! 
Thank you to all that helped bring cookies, provide 

meals, and house the Totus Tuus team!  Our program 
wouldn’t be a success without your help!  Your generosity 

is greatly appreciated!   
 
Tabitha Hospice is looking for People who would 
like to make a difference in others’ lives.  Needing 

Volunteers that would like to give a little of their 
time to help someone else.  If you are interested 

contact Susan Stearns at 402-710-9774. 

 
NEW SCAM!!!  PLEASE READ!! 

Recently, a scammer has imitated several priests in the 
diocese with fake emails and text messages in an attempt 
to steal money from employees and parishioners. The scam 
begins with a simple request for a favor and those who 
respond are instructed to provide money or gift cards for 
alleged charitable purposes. If you receive such an email, 
please do not respond. If you have been a victim of this 
scam, please contact the local police department and the 
Nebraska Attorney General at 402-471-2682.  

 
 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
NEWS 

We are planning our KC hamburger feed 

on Monday, August 5 around 6:45 PM. Please come 

fellowship with our new knights and bring potential 

knights. Please let Mike Bykerk (308) 379-7912 or Rich 

Mlinar (402) 902-9636 know if you are able to attend 

to get an accurate count by August 2. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
We will be expanding our Church library. We 

welcome books, DVDs, and CDs of a solidly 

Christian nature. Please drop them off in the old 

Church hall, in the area of the one and only 

bookshelf! They will be processed and 

categorized appropriately. Also, if anyone(s) has/have 

bookshelves to donate, we would welcome them as well. If 

so, please let Kathy Williams (402-744-0099) know, and she 

will help facilitate the transport. Thank you to all! 

 
 
 
SUMMER MAGNIFICAT PRAYER MEAL SPEAKER ~ 
Shelly Sullivan will be our Speaker on SATURDAY 
August 10!  Converting to the Catholic Faith 31 years 
ago, her journey in the Faith has been a source of 
healing from several wounds for Shelly, and she is 
excited to share the many ways that God has healed 
her and continues to heal!  Shelly is a 4th Grade Teacher 
at St Teresa’s and her family have been parishioners for 30 
years. Her favorite scripture is “We know that all things work 
for good for those who love God, who are 
called      according to His purpose.” Romans 8:28 “Be a 
friend and bring a friend” - a “sister in Christ” or one from 
your family - at 9:30 a.m., Hillcrest Country Club, 9401 East 
O Street, Lincoln. Pre-paid registration only by Saturday, 
August 3.  Send $25 check payable to Magnificat, 
(students $10) c/o Tina Colgan, 521 N 56 ST, Lincoln, NE 
68504. For information call or text Rhonda 402-525-6396 or 
call Barb 402-489-6905 
 
 
 

CONSIDER having a Mass celebrated for someone 
you love, living or deceased.  There is no greater 
gift!  Envelopes can be found on the back table for 
your request.  The customary offering for a Mass in 

the Diocese of Lincoln is $10, however, Fr. Sughroue will 
gladly offer Mass without an offering. 

 

St. Ann’s Catholic Church 
 

Pastor:  Fr. Adam M. Sughroue 

17th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

July 28, 2019 
 

202 N 5th 

Doniphan NE  68832 

Mailing Address:  P O Box 407 

Office Phone:  402-845-2707; Rectory Phone:  402-845-4477 

Social Hall:  402-845-2713; Father’s Phone:  402-326-5168 

stanns@cdolinc.net 
www.stannsdoniphan.org 

Rectory:  404 Cedar 

Office Hours: Mon, Tues, Thurs, 9-10 am 
 

 
 

CONFESSIONS: Saturday 3:00-3:50 pm 
 

MASS SCHEDULE AND INTENTIONS 

Monday (29th) 6:00 pm Gene & Germaine Hemberger+ 

Tuesday (30th) 7:00 am Int. of Ashley Dorwart 

Wednesday (31st) 7:00 am Poor Souls in Purgatory 

 Thursday (1st) 7:00 am All Parishioners  

Friday (2nd) 7:00 am Int. of Harper Family 

 Saturday(3rd) 4:00 pm Tom Pattno+ 

Sunday (4th) 9:00 am Pro Populo 
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STEWARDSHIP: (7/01/2019)**** 
                

Adult:                 $----------     Weekly Budget:                  $------- 

Plate:                  $--------      YTD Budget:                 $-------- 
Children       $-----      $YTD Actual:                  $---------- 
Maintenance:            $-----     YTD Surplus/(Shortfall)($---) 
 
TOTAL:              $-------  
 

    

Thank you for your donations! 
 

****The new fiscal year began July 1.  I 
apologize for not getting this correct in the 
bulletin.  Once the new budget is set, I will 

update this information.****   
 
 

 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Now hiring:  Part-time Bookkeeper/Office Manager for 

St. Ann’s Parish, Doniphan.  Approximately 20 hours a 

week.  Do you have bookkeeping & office skills, an eye for 

details, and a friendly personality?  If you are interested in 

this position, please send resume to St. Ann’s Catholic 

Church, PO Box 407, Doniphan, NE  68832.  Full job 

description available upon request. 
 

Updated Office Hours & Information 
As we look for a new secretary, the office hours will be 

posted on the office door and on the answering machine 

message.  Please leave a message or send an email if it 

is after office hours.  If there is something that needs 

immediate attention, please contact Christine Quist at 

402-984-8110.  
 

 

CATHOLIC SOCIAL 

SERVICES  
Catholic Social Services of Southern 

Nebraska, in partnership with the 

Salvation Army, is holding their annual 

school supply drive now through Sunday, August 4th.  

Please drop off new school supplies in the box in Vestibule 

or drop off at CSS in hastings.  Thank you! 

 

Attention CSS Volunteers: Have you volunteered for 

Catholic Social Services in the past year, either at our 

Hastings location or through the Open Table Sack Lunch 

Program? If so, we’d like to thank you for all you do! All 

CSS volunteers of all ages and their families are invited 

to a Volunteer Appreciation Picnic at Chataqua Park on 

August 1st from 6-8 pm. There will be food, games, and fun 

for the whole family! RSVP at 402-463-2112 by July 29th.  

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
The Lincoln Christus Foundation is organizing a Golf 

Tournament benefit for the ministries of Regnum Christi. 

Sponsors and golfers are invited to support the Helping Hands 

Mission, the Extreme Mexico Mission, Leadership Camp, and other 

Catholic Apostolates.  Register now for the Golf Scramble on 

Thurs. Aug 22, 9am at Crooked Creek Golf Course in Lincoln: $125 

per player/$500 per team includes snacks, lunch, prizes and 

more: theChristusFoundation.org/events or contact Gary at 402-

430-3732, gwroberts88@gmail.com. 

2019 Knight of Columbus Golf Tournament 
All brother knights, golf tourney time is nearly upon us.  Please 
mark your calendar for August 11, 2019, to participate in our 

annual  4-man golf scramble.   We will again be playing at 
Southern Hills golf course (402-463-8006), so start getting your 
team together.   You can book your teetime now (teetimes are 

between 8 a.m. and 11:30 a.m. )   The golf tourney is open 
exclusively to all area Knights (Hastings-Doniphan-Roseland-

Kenesaw) who maintain current membership in their respective 
council, and new members are encouraged to participate. Come 
out and join us for some fun and fellowship.  Call 402-469-5316 if 

you need additional information. 
 

RETROUVAILLE WEEKEND! Not willing to let go of your 

marriage?  Many couples continue to struggle in a marriage, but 

are not willing to give up on each other.  There is hope.  

Retrouvaille is a program designed to help struggling marriages 

regain their health. It helps a husband and a wife rediscover or re-

awaken the love, trust and commitment that originally brought 

them together. The program is highly successful in saving hurting 

marriages, even bringing reconciliation to couples who have 

already separated or divorced.  Retrouvaille is a peer ministry of 

volunteer couples that can help you learn the tools of healthy 

communication, build intimacy and heal, just as they have done in 

their own marriages.  For more information about a Retrouvaille 

Weekend program. August 23-25 to register call 1-800-470-2230 

0r www.helpourmarriage.org, www.retrouvaille.org last day to sign 

up Aug 9th. 

SATURDAY - Ministry Assignments 

August 3rd– 4:00 pm – Saturday 
ACOLYTE Dan Treat 

READER / LECTOR P. O’Donnell 

HEAD SERVER Grant Williams 

SERVERS Volunteer / Volunteer 

MUSICIAN Acapella 

SUNDAY - Ministry Assignments 

August 4th – 9:00 am – Sunday 
ACOLYTE Rich Mlinar 

READER / LECTOR Mark Sullivan 

HEAD SERVER Cade Schultz 

SERVERS Carter Schultz/Owen Schultz 

MUSICIAN Acapella 

ROSARY 8:40 am Ros McDermott 
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